
Kanuga Snowtubing Weekend 

1/19-21, 2018 

 

 

 

We’re going back to the mountains! Come snowtube with us and enjoy a fun weekend at Kanuga in 

Hendersonville, NC. We stay in a lodge and eat our meals at Kanuga Conference Center 

(http://www.kanuga.org/camps-and-outdoor-education/camp-kanuga/). We’ll fellowship 

together, visit downtown Hendersonville, and worship Saturday night at St. James. The cost is 

$135.00 per person, which includes lodging and meals, snow tubing, and transportation. 

Additional money will be needed for lunch on Sunday. For information on where we snowtube: 

http://www.moonshinemountain.com/. 

 

The trip is open to any middle school or high school student. Each student should be able to 

demonstrate appropriate behavior and conduct during the trip. A Youth and Adult Covenant 

must be signed before the trip and all forms turned in. 

 

Registrations must be made by 1/15/18 and payments must be received then. 

 

Questions? Contact Leah at leah.dail@stpaulscary.org or 919-467-1477. 
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